# RMS NEWSLETTER - December, 2020

Time is flying and it will be 2021 before we know it! December is a short month as we head into the holidays on Dec. 18. We wish you and your family a happy and healthy break. Take time to rest, reenergize, and indulge in all things that bring you joy. Happy holidays from your RMS family.

### **Kudos Corner!**

- Thank you to Mr. Brewer for getting our Rise and Shine program off the ground for kids to start their day in an active way.
- Thank you to Mr. Tower and Mr. Brewer for volunteering their time to coach badminton.

#### **Sports News**

Our badminton teams have been selected. Thank you to those who tried out and congratulations to those who made the RMS badminton teams. District Championships will take place the first week of December.

Grade 6 – Monday, Dec. 7th - Boys at RMS, Girls at HP - 4:15 start time.

Grade 7 – Tuesday, Dec. 8th - Boys at RMS, Girls at HP - 4:15 start time.

Grade 8 – Wednesday, Dec. 9th - Boys at RMS, Girls at HP - 4:15 start time.

Thursday, Dec. 10th will be a make up date if one day happens to be cancelled. More information will be provided to team players. Basketball try outs will also take place before the Christmas break - dates TBA.

#### PΕ

Students are reminded to get changed into their PE clothes or wear appropriate PE clothes to school on their PE days. Also, as the weather continues to get colder, students are reminded to dress appropriately for the weather on their outside PE days.

#### **RMS Merch**

Customize your own RMS swag! RMS merch makes the perfect gift for RMS Tigers. Check out the options and place your order using the following link: <a href="https://ridgeviewmiddleschool.entripyshops.com/">https://ridgeviewmiddleschool.entripyshops.com/</a>

## <u>Student Leadership – HO HO HO MERRY RIDGEMAS!</u>

RMS's Student Leadership Team is busy planning and organizing some cheerful Christmas activities for the month of December! Keep watching/listening to RMS's website, Twitter and announcements and stay tuned for lots of fun filled, Christmas excitement and prizes to be won during the weeks ahead!



## **Up Coming Events:**

### Ring a Bell Campaign

➤ Dec. 2

#### **UNB Virtual Powwow**

➤ Dec. 1-4

### **Parent Teacher Interviews**

 Dec. 3 (evening 5-8pm) and Dec. 4 (9-12noon)

## PL Day for Educators – No School for Students

Dec. 4

### January Newsletter Goes Home

> Dec. 15

## **Recognition Ceremony**

> Dec. 18

## Last Day of School before Christmas Break

> Dec. 18

## <u>Fundraisina</u>

We are excited to introduce a delicious fundraising partnership with Pizza Twice Oromocto! For \$10, you can purchase a voucher good for either a 12 inch pizza (up to three toppings) or a 12 inch garlic finger. There is a \$4 profit from each voucher that will help us to continue to improve our indoor and outdoor seating. There will be a pizza party for the top selling class. The top seller will be able to choose the color and cut of M. Bragg's hair!

### **RMS Masks for Sale:**

What a great way to show your Tiger pride while following Public Health protocols! We have two options of masks for sale: deep blue with RMS logo or bright yellow with RMS logo. Each mask is \$10 and is adjustable. Masks can be purchased online via SchoolCash Online.

#### **School Supplies**

It's that time of year when school supplies are depleting. Please have a conversation with your child/ren about what they need to be prepared for class. Thank you for replenishing their supplies to ensure they are ready to learn.

### Clubs – Currently we have the following clubs up and running at RMS:

Chess Club – Thursday 4-5pm

Best Buddies - Thursday 12:30-12:55pm

GSA – Wednesday 12:30-12:55pm

Student Leadership – Friday at 12:05pm

Beyblade Club – Wednesday 12:30-12:55pm

Bracelet Making – Thursday 12:30-12:55

Please encourage your child/ren to get involved or propose a club that they would like to lead at RMS.

## <u>Staff of the Month – November</u>

Mrs. Eastwood is our Staff of the Month for November. Mrs. Eastwood is receiving positive praise from both her colleagues and students. She is being recognized for being kind and caring. Mrs. Eastwood is always willing to helping those who need help. She is known for her generosity and thoughtfulness. Her positivity is contagious. We are lucky to have Mrs. Eastwood as part of our support staff at RMS!

Amanda Piron	Angela Thomson
Principal	Vice-Principal

Page 1 of 2